From: Elise Lynch

To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: HB 4051, HB 4072, HB 4158
Date: Tuesday, February 4, 2020 12:07:29 PM

Dear Committee on Agriculture & Land Use,

Please ensure that we in South Marion Co. are protected from having CBD oil processing plants take over our farm
land. Keep processing plants in Industrial Zones.

In Turner, we just fought, and won, such an application but it was expensive, time-consuming & caused a lot of
anxiety to a lot of people.

Keep farmland for farming.

Elise Lynch
Turner, OR
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